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The CIA removed its station chief in Iraq and reorganized its operations there in late 2003
following "potentially very serious leadership lapses" that included the deaths of detainees in the
U.S. custody, according to a newly released document and former senior officials.

The memorandum and other partially declassified documents shed a rare light on the abuse
and death of detainees in CIA custody, a subject the agency has long sought to shield from
public view.
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http://www.mcclatchydc.com/251/story/74345.html

